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Supervisor Chiesa: Bringing Government to the People 
 

Stanislaus County, CA – Stanislaus County Supervisor Vito Chiesa, District 2, 
will host Turlock Government Night on Thursday, April 25, 2019 from 6:00 to 
7:30 PM at Carnegie Arts Center, 250 N. Broadway, Turlock, CA. The Carnegie 
Arts Center is opening its doors for this town hall style gathering of federal, state, 
and local officials.  
 
“I am excited to once again host this event. This is a great way to learn about issues 
that matter,” said Supervisor Chiesa. “Government nights are all about creating an 
opportunity for people to ask their representatives questions, and get answers, from 
all levels of government. 
 
Panel members will share their take on regional issues and legislative priorities that 
will impact members of the community. Turlock residents will have their concerns 
addressed and hear directly from elected officials in this face-to-face forum. 
 
“I’m excited to have government night hosted in Turlock. I’m committed to 
representing all of Turlock,” said Mayor Amy Bublak. “Outreach is important, and 
Supervisor Chiesa’s Government Night will assist us to focus on issues that are 
unique to Turlock.” 
 
The evening will consist of: 
 
SPEAKERS: Congressman Josh Harder, 10th Congressional District  
 

Assemblymember Adam Gray, 21st Assembly District of 
California 
 
Stanislaus County Supervisor Vito Chiesa, District 2 
 
Mayor Amy Bublak, City of Turlock 
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Supervisor Vito Chiesa and a panel of elected officials, including Congressman 
Josh Harder, California State Assemblymember Adam Gray and Mayor Amy 
Bublak will present information and commentary on challenges and opportunities 
and take questions directly from the audience.  
 
Congressman Josh Harder states, “These are the kind of events that we need to 
keep having on a regular basis–by coming together, listening to the community, and 
working together from the city, county, all the way up to Congressional level, we can 
make sure everyone’s voice is heard.”  
 
“Congress and the State Legislature rely on city and county governments to be 
effective, and they equally rely on us. Government Night is an important opportunity 
to get everyone together in a room to identify and solve problems,” said 
Assemblymember Adam Gray. “Supervisor Chiesa is one of the best at making 
government work for our constituents, and I appreciate his partnership.” 
 

Seating is free but limited to the capacity of the facility. For questions about the 
event, accessibility or to request accommodations please contact Evelyn Starman at 
StarmanE@stancounty.com or 209-525-6440. Ten days’ notice is needed if 
accommodations are requested. 
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